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INCREASE IN NUMBER OF POST IN CASE NO.20-RK/2023 

WOMEN DEVELOPMENT DEPARTMENT  

  In continuation of the Consolidated Advertisement No. 29/2023, 

Published on 13-12-2023 in “Jang & The Nation”  vide Sr. 301, Case No.  

20-RK/2023 for recruitment to Two posts of Manager (BS-17) (Open Merit – For female 

only), on contract basis for a period of three years in Women Development Department, 

the Punjab Public Service Commission announces that one post of Manager (BS-17) 

(Open Merit – For female only) has been increased as requisitioned by Women 

Development Department.  

 Number of post to be increased as per Administrative Department: 

  Previously  2 posts     

  Increased  1 post     

  Total Number of posts : 3 (Open Merit - For Female only) 

Note:          Other conditions of Advertisement will remain unchanged. 
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